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March 7, 2022 
VIA E-MAIL 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 
 
 Re: Northern Utilities, Inc. 
  Docket Nos. DE 20-092 & DG 21-123; Compliance Tariffs 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 
On February 25, 2022, Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern”) submitted compliance tariff 
pages in Docket No. DG 21-123. This filing was made in compliance with the New 
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission’s (“Commission”) February 15, 2022, Order No. 
26,581. The attached tariff pages in that compliance filing also incorporated changes in 
compliance with HB 549 and Order No. 26,303 (October 29, 2019) in Docket No. DG 19-
154, for effect March 1, 20221.  This letter clarifies that these tariff pages are also in 
compliance with the Commission’s February 10, 2022 Order No. 26,579 in Docket No. 
DE 20-92. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
 
      Matthew Fossum 
      Senior Counsel    
 
cc: Service List

                                                        
1 Page 6: ORDERED, that Northern’s PTAM rate shall be $0.0135 per therm beginning March 1, 2022 



Chairman Daniel C. Goldner 
February 25, 2022 
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